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Although there has been an unprecedented recognition of Nature-based Solutions 
(NbS) by a wide range of state and non-state actors in recent years, there is still 
resistance to its use among some state and non-state actors. A clearer recognition of 
NbS in decisions of the three Rio Conventions, building on the recent UNEA resolution, 
will not only help to ensure greater consistency across these key international policy 
processes but also provide a more robust operational framework to guide its 
implementation on the ground. A clearer reference to NbS would also give greater 
confidence to the many state and non-state actors who are already implementing them 
at scale, while allowing governments to have greater oversight and accountability of 
its use. 
 




